Directors Report

August 2022

Tammy has renewed Notary as of July and Notary Services have started again at the Center.

Katie has been going to the Food pantry on Wednesdays and it has proven to be a great addition to our
outreach program.

Year end is still being worked out in the Finance Department. No reports are available at this time.

Center is open M-W 8am to 8pm and T-F 8am to 4pm. New hours are to accommodate new groups and
services being offered by COA and Vet Services.

Tammy did an Article for a new publication going out in Hanover published by Laurie Dannison not sure
what it is but Historical Society Reached out to me and let me know she was doing it.

MCOA Conference is in October at the Sea Crest in Falmouth Oct 19-21.

With the new budget year we will be scaling back on free activities in the Fall but will keep as many as
we can free to those who need it. Tammy looking into Health Grant from BCBS will need the Friends to
help submit this is to assist with new health program, how to cook plant based foods that taste good
Sarah Johnson will be showing members in the kitchen here at the Center to be aired on HCTV.

We will be staining the chairs on the patio and will look into cushions.

COA’s are trying to get a regional grant for Mental Health Services similar to Hanover’s Vet behavioral
health program. Tammy is waiting to hear more about the specifics before signs on completely. The
Services we offer now are used for both Veterans’ and seniors in need.



